

## City of Everett Office of the Mayor Carlo DeMaria, Jr. 484 Broadway EVERETT, MASSACHUSETTS 02149

## PRESS RELEASE

Monday, April 3, 2017

## MAYOR DEMARIA THANKS RETIRING CITY EMPLOYEE FOR SERVICE

Mayor Carlo DeMaria recently presented outgoing City of Everett employee Rosemarie Fiorentino, with a citation commemorating her twenty years of service and dedication to the City. During her time with the City, Rosemarie contributed and provided assistance to the Collectors Office. The Mayor wished Rosemarie luck and success in her retirement and with her future endeavors. "It was my honor to thank and congratulate Rosemarie on this special occasion," states Mayor DeMaria, "She has been a dedicated, loyal, and ideal employee to the City for 20 years. I am proud to have had her as an employee and I wish her continued good fortune."

###

For additional press information please contact: **Tom Philbin**Director of Communications
City of Everett
484 Broadway
Everett, MA 02149
617-309-8038
Tom.Philbin@ci.everett.ma.us